
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: marie coffey <   
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 12:12 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application A-2023-0321 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
I would like to object to the variance requested for 4 Lawnview court. I live at 68 Lakecrest Trail. The 
homes on Lawnview are small single family dwellings and the distance between the homes does not 
seem feasible to allow this without disturbing the home at 6 Lawnview. These by laws are there for a 
reason and should be held up as part of maintaining a neighborhood that is in line with the original intent 
for all those who purchased single family homes. 
Thank you 
Marie Coffey 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


